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BPU,

My name is Cheryl Bach.  

I am writing regarding Docket #CM20030211 which involves Altice's request to acquire Service
Electric.

I live at 11 Saddle Ridge Rd., Frelinghuysen, NJ 07821

I have filed complaint to the BPU before regarding Service Electric's refusal to provide high
speed internet service to my street.  Service Electric responded to my BPU complaint with a
$24,000 proposal/bill which I was expected to pay by myself if I wanted the same internet as
everyone else.

Altice is willing to provide high speed service to our underserved community.  I earnestly
request you approve this acquisition.  I work from home and have four children who will need
to participate in on-line school next year.  We need access to reasonable internet.

Please feel free to contact me at this email address if you require any further information or
feedback.

Thank you,
Cheryl Bach
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